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CHILDREN AT KING STREET ARTWORKS 
 

 

King Street Artworks is a whanau friendly service that knows how important the 

support of the family is for a person’s well-being. 

 

We encourage youth and children to attend but for their safety and that of other artists 

we have to set the following conditions- 

 

• They must follow the King Street Guidelines 

• They are supported by an appropriate parent or caregiver at all times and that 

caregiver gives priority to the child’s work and not their own.* 

• Youth over 16 may attend freely. 

• Youth (over 14) can work at King St providing they are supported by an 

appropriate parent or caregiver* 

• Younger (under 14) children may have limited access to King St. at the 

discretion of the Studio Manager or Coordinator.** 

• King Street can be a hazardous environment and is not equipped to cater for 

babies or infants. Babies/infants are welcome to visit for limited times. That is 

no more than 30 minutes at a time. When visiting the baby/infant must stay by 

the caregiver at all times. 

• If the principle caregiver is to change during the child’s time at King St. the 

staff must be notified and the new caregiver must also fully understand their 

responsibilities. 

 

We may ask if the young person is required to be at school? If not, how their time at 

the workshop fits in with their educational needs. 

 

If you need any help with accessing other appropriate community services, such as 

child care, please ask a staff member. 

 

All staff can ask you and your child to leave if their behavior impacts on others. 

 

Please respect the judgement of the tutors – they have to make sure the workshop is 

safe for everyone. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

*Refer Caregivers Policy 

** Refer Women’s Day Policy 


